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Upholding the values and ethics in both personal and professional interactions is of 

utmost importance for a fair, equitable and corruption free society. As responsible citizens 
and public servants, we have a collective responsibility towards ensuring that all 
stakeholders conform to the code of conduct and integrity norms. To reinforce the 
importance of such objectives, several initiatives are taken by the Central Vigilance 
Commission (CVC) from time to time. One such initiative is the observance of the Vigilance 
Awareness week once a year. Like every year, the CVC has decided to observe Vigilance 

Awareness Week from 28th October to 3d November 2024 involving all stakeholders across 
the country with the following theme: 

"Culture of Integrity for Nation's Prosperity" 

As a stakeholder, Damodar Valley Corporation will be observing Vigilance 

Awareness Week throughout the organization with focus on capacity building, improvement 
of processes, updation of manuals, disposal of complaints and use of digital tools for greater 
awareness of concerned stakeholders. 

Let us use this opportunity to contribute to the focus areas with a participative 

approach for a successful and fruitful Vigilance Awareness Week 2024 
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